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July 26, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
The School district of Crivitz is excited to announce the launch of a one-to-one (1:1) Chromebook program beginning in                                     
the 2019-20 school year. A one-to-one Chromebook program means that every student will receive a district-issued                               
Chromebook assigned and dedicated only to that student. 
 
Kindergarten through sixth-grade students will not be allowed to take them home as the Chromebooks will be kept at                                     
school. Grades seven through twelve will be allowed to take them home upon completion of the necessary paperwork.                                   
The agreement and handbook are attached to this notice so you have time to read and review the information. The                                       
paperwork will need to be completed electronically using Online Registration (Online Registration is accessed within                             
Skyward Family Access) or via a paper copy if Online Registration is not accessible. 
 
Please read through the agreement and handbook as most questions will be answered within. Please let us know if you                                       
have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nicholas D. Schramm 
District Technology Coordinator 
Office: 715-854-2721 x360 
Email: nschramm@crivitz.k12.wi.us 
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